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WARREN RECC OUTAGE UPDATE 

March 10, 2023 (Bowling Green, KY) 9:30 a.m. Warren RECC staff and crews continue to work 

alongside visiting crews to fully restore power to our members. As of 9:30 a.m., we have 

approximately 100 members still without power. We expect all members that can be restored 

to have power today.  

At the height of the storm, 45,000 Warren RECC members were without power. We have made 

great progress since the storm began, restoring more than 99% of our members and replacing 

95% of the 433 broken poles across our service territory in just under a week.  

We would like to remind all our members that spring is right-of-way clearing time. As we have 

just seen, trees and power lines are not a good mix. Please be patient in the coming months as 

right of way crews work in your area.   

To see current outages, visit www.wrecc.com and click the “Current Outages” icon.  
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